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October 13, 2022 
 

 
 

 
Re:   PRA Request  
 
Dear   
 
We are in receipt of your Public Records Act request dated September 7, 2022.  Please be 
advised that nothing in this response should be considered as a waiver of the right of the County to 
assert any and all claims of exemptions or privileges to the inspection of the whole or any part of 
the records.   
 
In your letter, you have requested the following:  
 

1. Requested all communications between the California Secretary of State’s Office and any 
person acting in the capacity of an election official, clerk, or County Commissioner in any 
county in the state between the dates of May 1, 2022 and the present that discuss the terms 
"Cast Vote Record", "CVR", or "Mike Lindell" 
 

2. Requested all communications between the California Elections Office and any person 
acting in the capacity of an election official, clerk, or County Commissioner in any county in 
the state between the dates of May 1, 2022 and the present that discuss the terms "Cast 
Vote Record", "CVR", or "Mike Lindell". 
 

3. Requested all communications between the California Secretary of State’s Office and any 
representative of the following companies: Dominion Voting Systems Corp, Election 
Systems & Software, Inc, Microvote General Group, Unisyn Voting Solutions, Smartmatic or 
Hart InterCivic, Inc. that discuss the terms "Cast Vote Record", "CVR", or "Mike Lindell".  
 

4. Definition of “communications”: All letters, emails, texts, faxes, and voice call recordings 
between the parties specified in 1-3. 

 

We are attempting to locate the requested records.  However, due to the volume of documents to 
be searched, we are requesting that you extend the initial ten days to and including October 23, 
2022, in order to prepare a response to this request.   
 
Please let us know if you are agreeable to this request by contacting Denise Ybarra at 
dybarra1@co.tulare.ca.us or at 559-624-7300.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Denise Ybarra, Department Secretary  
Tulare County Registrar of Voters 
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